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Circular No.: PMEX/Operations/ 29-2013 August 29, 2013 

Early Market Closure 

All brokers are hereby informed that the market will be closed early at 10:00 pm PST on Monday 
September 02, 2013 due to early closure of US futures exchanges (Globex) on account of Labor 

Day. 

All intraday trading clients are advised to close their open positions at least 30 minutes before the 

market closes. In case of failure, the Exchange will start process to square-off all such open 

positions at market price, as notified in Intraday Margin Circular PMEX/Operation/14-2013. 

Market will be open early on Tuesday September 03, 2013 at 02:57 am PST instead of 5:00 am 

PST. 

Brokers are requested to take note of the above. 

For and on behalf of PMEX 

 
 
 
Shehzad Hussain Makhani 
Head of Operations 

 

 


